
 

 

PLANNING & ZONING 
MEMORANDUM 

 

TO: Planning & Zoning Commission 

FROM: Matt Chesmore – Building Official 

DATE OF MEETING: July 1st ,2025 

ITEM TITLE: Article 17, Signs amendment  

 

BACKGROUND: 

On December 3rd, 2024 the Planning and Zoning Commission met to discuss amending 
Article 17, “Signs” Ordinance. After discussion a motion was made to continue discussion. 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Article 17 is within the Zoning Ordinances and therefore must be reviewed by the Planning and Zoning 
Commission. Staff recommends review of Article 17, Signs ordinance, as amended and make 
recommendations of any changes the Commission would like to see made.  


